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It is the policy of the Owen Sound Police Service Board with respect to vehicle thefts 
that the Chief of Police will: 
 
a) Develop and maintain written procedures that require that investigations be 

undertaken in accordance with the Police Service’s Criminal Investigation 
Management & Procedures; and 
 

b) Ensure the timely notifications of registered owners of the recovery of stolen 
vehicles, except where ongoing criminal investigations may be compromised. 
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